
 
 

 

 

FIRST CIRCULAR 

WORKSHOP on ALTO PROSPECTS 

February 5 – 7, 2018, Orsay, FRANCE 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that the workshop on ALTO prospects will be held on 

February 5 – 7, 2018 in IPN Orsay, France.  

 

ALTO 2.0 is the project of reliability and sustainability of ALTO within the 

framework of a national strategy 

 

Reliability 

The reliability of ALTO is planned according to 5 main axes: stable beams, 

radioactive beams, safety and nuclear safety files, target and ion sources R&D and 

finally electronics, acquisition and networks. 

 

Sustainability and Physics Program 

The sustainability of the ALTO facility consists in a clear definition of the future 

physics program. It also consists in ALTO's interaction with its national, European 

and international environment as part of a national strategy, and in the opening of 

ALTO to more industrial applications. 

 

Two deliverables are planned as part of the ALTO 2.0 project: 

1) From 5 to 7 February 2018, the organization of the Workshop on ALTO 

prospects will take place over three days: two days devoted to physics, and one day 

dedicated to the reliability. 

2) In April, the release of an ALTO 2.0 white book summarizing all the reflexions 

and conclusions from the working groups. 

 

Registration  

Participants are invited to register before January 20th by using the form available on 

the web page. The event is free of registration fee. A dinner at the “Bouteille d’or” 

restaurant in Paris in front of Notre Dame will be offered to all registered participants.  

 

Accommodation 

A list of hotels close to Orsay is available on the conference website 

https://alto2dot0.sciencesconf.org/. IPN Orsay is about 35 mn from Paris by public 

transportation. 

https://alto2dot0.sciencesconf.org/


 
 

 

 

Contact 

e-mail: alto2dot0@sciencesconf.org 

 

Local organizing committee 

Marin Chabot, Valérie Frois, Fairouz Hammache, Fadi Ibrahim (chair), Abdel Hakim 

Saïd, David Verney 

 

Secretariat 

Valérie Frois, Céline Gaubert, Elisabeth Seibert  

alto2dot0@sciencesconf.org 

 

 

 

More detailed information is available on the conference website 

https://alto2dot0.sciencesconf.org/ 

If you have any questions, please contact the conference secretariat. 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Orsay. 

 

 

 

The Local Organizing Committee 
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